
Satellite Conference and Live Webcast
Wednesday, February 4, 2015, 1:00-2:00 p.m. (Central Time)

2:00-3:00 p.m. (Eastern)  12:00-1:00 p.m. (Mountain)  11:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. (Pacific)

FACULTY:
Meredith Adams, LCSW, PIP

Director of Social Work
Bureau of Family Health Services

Alabama Department of Public Health 
 

Renae Carpenter, LCSW, PIP
State Social Work Director

Alabama Department of Public Health

PROGRAM OBJECTIVES:
1. Participants will understand how their coding affects the cost of a program. 
2. Participants will understand the time lines required for completing SSR’s.
3. Participants will be educated on the various programs available to assist them 
    in ensuring that their SSR’s are completed in a timely manner.

Conference Details: 
Target Audience: Required for all ADPH case management staff who code any of their time in the SSR system
Continuing Education: None for this program
Registration: www.adph.org/alphtn
Technical Information: To receive complete technical information you must register at www.adph.org/alphtn 
	 Satellite - Live satellite conference on C band (analog).    
	 Webcast - Watch with RealPlayer or Windows Media Player. Test your computer with the “test connection link” at www.adph.org/alphtn  
    Audio - To listen by phone, call 1-888-557-8511. Enter access code 972-1530 #. 
                  Press # again to listen to the conference.   
    On Demand - Available 2-3 business days after the live broadcast from the On Demand page of our website.
Conference Materials: Posted on our website approximately one week before the program for registered participants. 
Conference Details Questions: Call: 334-206-5618 | Email: alphtn@adph.state.al.us

Produced by the Alabama Department of Public Health 
The Alabama Department of Public Health is a partner of the Public Health Training Network

As we move forward into the new world of Regional Care Organizations, it is critical that the cost of case 
management services be calculated accurately and timely.  The purpose of this program is to educate 
case management staff using best practices for accurate and timely coding of their time and activities.   

**This program is required for all Alabama Department of Public Health case management staff who 
code any of their time in the SSR system.**

**The content of this program is based on the policies and procedures of the Alabama Department of Public Health, Alabama and federal statutes, rules, regulations, 
and guidelines. Viewers not employed by the ADPH should always check to clarify whether the content is accurate according to the statutes, regulations, and policies 

of their jurisdiction and agency. **


